
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   SEMMCHRA Property Sandstone Ridge Development 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 20, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
A portion of Sandstone Ridge Development was secured by SEMMCHRA in the 
forfeiture / foreclosure of the Sandstone Ridge Development.  The rest of the 
development (15 lots) was purchased by individuals from Goodhue County in forfeiture 
for $6,000-$7,500 per lot.  SEMMCHRA was given their property for $1.00.   
 
SEMMCHRA did a study (attached) on the costs to redevelop the property and have 
decided that the costs were too high to pursue the project.  
 
They have offered to turn over the property to the City of Cannon Falls for $1.00 so the 
City can attempt to redevelop it into taxable market value or public purpose.  It seems 
prudent to secure the property so the City can move forward with options to get more 
property developed in the area. This could be within the development or around it to the 
south (Endres property behind Sandstone).   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
If the City Council is in consensus with securing that portion of the Sandstone 
Development from SEMMCHRA, I would recommend passing a motion to start working 
on the paperwork to secure the SEMMCHRA property with the City Attorney to bring 
back for approval. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to prepare the paperwork to secure the SEMMCHRA property for 
$1.00 and bring back for approval.   














